
 

 

 

  

 

 

Monday 10th June 2024 

Year 6 Transition Update 
 
  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope that this letter finds you and your families well at this time. We wanted to send an update for 

key events for year 6 at this particularly busy time of year.   

 

The year 6 team have been busy sharing information with all of the secondary schools in order to 

make the transition as smooth and supportive as possible in September. As part of this process, we 

are asked to provide, positive- working groups. We will be asking the children for 3 nominated friends 

and as a school we will ensure they get at least one of these choices in their groups. As you can 

imagine, this is a complex process for the secondary schools and whilst they endeavour to support 

their choices, this is not guaranteed. We understand that it can be an anxious time for some so please 

do contact your child’s class teacher in the first instance if you have any concerns or questions.   

 
Warrington schools have agreed on the same transition dates which proved to be a really successful 

model last year. Individual secondary schools will write to parents directly, however please note that 

the dates are the 3rd and 4th July. 

 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

 

We have been fortunate in securing the theatre at Great Sankey High School for the Year 6 leavers’ 

assembly this year. This will enable a better view for parents and a designated space for the children 

on the stage as well as high quality sound and lighting. We hope that this will make it a more enjoyable 

experience for all.   

 

In order for children to be in school on their last day, we have scheduled this for Tuesday 16th July at 

2:00pm. We anticipate the assembly will last approximately 45 minutes which will allow time for 

parents to collect younger children from school if required. Further information and tickets to follow. 

 

On the last day, 19th July, there will be celebrations in school with the year 6 children and staff 

including the traditional final countdown. Parents are welcome to join us at 2:30pm where 

refreshments will be served and there will be an opportunity to take photos and say goodbyes. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
If we can be of any support, as always please drop us an email to 
office@chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk or via your class teachers email and we will get back to you 
as soon as possible.  We thank you once gain for your support, patience and understanding at this 
time and if and when we have more information we will be in touch.   
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
Mrs Rachael Tickle 
Year 6 Year Group Lead 
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